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COMMUNICATION FROM CHAIR AND MEMBER, PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE relative to a
donation of registration fees for Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD) personnel to attend the
Los Angeles Women Police Officers and Associates 2015 Professional Training and
Development Symposium.

Recommendation for Council action:

AUTHORIZE the LAPD to accept the donation of registration fees valued at $35,000 from the
Los Angeles Police Foundation for LAPD personnel to attend the Los Angeles Women Police
Officers and Associates 2015 Professional Training and Development Symposium, and THANK
the donor for this generous gift.

Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the LAPD. Neither the City Administrative Officer
nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

SUMMARY

In a report to the Board of Police Commissioners dated February 13, 2015, LAPD requests
authority to accept a donation of registration fees for LAPD personnel to attend the Los Angeles
Women Police Officers and Associates 2015 Professional Training and Development
Symposium. The symposium will address issues or human sex trafficking, bridging the gap
between multi-generations in the workplace, overcoming adversity and tragedy, preparing for
worst case scenarios of a terrorist attack, and overcoming hurdles and setting goals for a
successful career. On February 24, 2015, the Board approved LAPD's request.

At the Public Safety Committee meeting held May 8, 2015, the Committee Chair and Member
recommended that Council authorize LAPD to accept this donation.

Respectfully Submitted,

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE 

ENGLANDER: YES

BUSCAINO: ABSENT

BONIN: ABSENT

O'FARRELL: YES

MARTINEZ: ABSENT
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